
 

 

 

 

Raymond Sanchez 
Superintendent of Schools  
 

 

 

 

August 14, 2017 

 

 

Dear Planning Board Members:  

 

Recently, we received information regarding the proposal for the Snowden Woods Development.  In 

response to the details provided, I am resending my letter dated March 17, 2017 which outlines the 

concerns the district has with regard to the noticeable influx of development.   I believe the content of 

this letter relates to the development the Village is considering at this time.   This development will 

clearly have an impact on student enrollment. 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Raymond Sanchez  
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